
 
 
 
TO: Board of Directors 

FROM:  Robert Hascall, Director of Special Services 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Agreement 

DATE: December 3, 2019 

TYPE: Action Needed 

 
 
The Stanwood-Camano School District will provide a teacher for the visually impaired  
(TVI) services to Lakewood School District through mutually agreed conditions set forth  
in the interlocal agreement through the conclusion of the 2019-20 school year.  
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: To approve this interlocal agreement for the 2019-20 school year. 
 






